
The Convention and Visitors Bureau met on December 17th.  Lisa made chili in honor of the last 
meeting of the year, and it was my last meeting after serving for six years, so the atmosphere was 
light and festive.   
 
The lodging report was positive, and we voted in two new members: Tanya Mollenhauer, owner 
of the James Gang Coffeehouse, and Jean Thares, owner of Mainstream Boutique. We spent 
much of the time considering a social media marketing proposal, and hearing Lisa's report of her 
various outreach and marketing efforts during the past month.  There was nothing else of 
particular interest to the ACC.   
 
Unfortunately, I will no longer be in a position to report on these meetings, since my term has 
ended!  
  
 
-- Cynthia  
 


